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CIRCULAR No. 10 of 2023                    March 23, 2023 
 

 

 

Notification to the Trade 

 

E-PLATFORM LEVY 
 
 
With further reference to Circular No. 39 of 2022 dated 14th December 2022, the CTTA 
Committee has decided the following; 
 

1. The current levy of 0.20 cents per Kg each is payable by Sellers and Buyers on 
the Quantity Sold / Purchased shall be revised to 0.30 cents per Kg each 
(inclusive of VAT) with effect from Sale Number 14 of 3rd/4th April 2023. 

 
2. As before, the CTTA shall review the requirement of funds periodically, and will 

revert to the Trade, as and when necessary. 
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